
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of the Engineering Department, we invite you as 

our guest to Senior Celebration—a time to celebrate finishing your senior 

presentation and your imminent graduation from Messiah College. We will enjoy a 

buffet dinner, featuring grilled chicken breast and pulled pork barbeque, the 

presentation of a few awards and a time of reflection and sharing memories with 

each other. You are welcome to invite your parents and one guest to attend the 

Senior Celebration dinner with you.  

 

RSVP to Jean McCauslin, Frey 222, jmccausl@messiah.edu 

The reservation deadline is Friday, April 26
th

.  

Congratulations 
Graduate! 

Join us for a time of celebration as the 
Department of Engineering honors our 

Seniors 

on May 3rd at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Hostetter Chapel Fellowship Hall 

 

RSVP to Jean McCauslin by Friday, April 26, 2013 


